
As a daily walker on the Heath and regular visitor to the old gardens of Athlone House I urge you to preserve this 
historic building for the pleasure of all those who visit the Heath. It is visible from many aspects and has a 
wonderfuI history. 

Please reject the application to demolish it and enforce the agreement to restore it. 


